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Re: Responses to Tofino Ratepayers Association Update – October 9, 
2020 

Hello Members,  

I want to thank everyone for comments and concerns on the latest newsletter.    There are some good 
thoughts coming back. Please send me all your comments but appreciate  I can’t properly respond to 
everyone’s ideas  immediately,     ( we have 162 registered members),  but It is hoped we can start a 
community wide discussion around these and other issues.  So, I encourage you to forward our 
Ratepayer newsletters to your friends, neighbours and anyone who would be interested.  Ask them to 
join as members. 

 Also, we will need to have an Annual General Meeting later in the fall.   In normal circumstances that 
could be an opportunity to discuss things, but with Covid concerns still about, we will have to think 
about what we are able to do. 

Cheers Jack Gillie 

 


